
REMINDER: You must present written evidence of a negative  
COVID test to be admitted to the studio for filming. 

 

•     As stated on our original contract, filming will be done without masks. Students are required 
to wear masks while dressing and rehearsing. They will remove their masks just prior to 
their filming and must put them back on immediately after.  

•     Please Note: Every student filming at Studio 5 must submit written evidence of a negative 
COVID test result, conducted on or after Friday, November 20th.  

• Result must be emailed on or before Friday November 27th to Miss Alison 
at RYDENutcracker2020@gmail.com, Subject: COVID TEST RESULTS. Written evidence is 
required. A phone call is not sufficient. Tests dates earlier than Friday 11/20 are not 
acceptable. 

•     It may take some time to get your results - make arrangements now for your test so you 
have the results in time. 

•     A rapid test is acceptable but must be conducted no sooner than Wednesday, November 
25th.   

•     Students who do not have a negative test result on file will not be allowed to enter the 
building for shooting. ABSOLUTELY NO TEST NO FILIMING. 

•     Any questions should also be emailed to Miss Alison at rydenutcracker2020@gmail.com. 
Please try NOT to call the Coupé desk staff. 

 


